valentines pay
raising Meney FeRr the PhiliPpines

All kindergarten classes celebrate Valentine’s Day by learning
more about God’s commandment for us to love one another. We want
the children to not only learn how to show God’s love to their family and
classmates that they see often, but also to members of God’s family
that live far away. We will continue to talk about God’s big family that
lives all over the world. We especially want the children to learn more
about Grace Christian School in the Philippines.

Grace Christian School has been our sister school in the Philippines
for several years now. The Philippines has an educational system similar
to the U.S. except that it is very poorly funded. It is common to see
children in a classroom with limited supplies. As you can well imagine, it is
very different than Zeeland, Michigan. Another large difference is that
children do not have the opportunities to hear about our Savior. Our
sister school is trying to change all this by providing an education for
children that not only includes a teacher and school supplies but also the
message of Jesus Christ.

Kindergarten classes will all work together to help pay the tuition
costs for one child in our sister school in the Philippines. a 5-year-old
boy in kindergarten. See attached picture and information to learn more
about him.

As a family, please make a plan as to how you would like your child
to be involved in earning money and giving the gift of Christian
Education. Please use the quarter heart sheet attached for collection.
We want this to be a meaningful experience for your child and family.
Please send the money by the end of February.

Love and Blessings,

The Kindergarten Team



